
 
 
May 3, 2024 
 
 
Municipality of Brockton Council: 
 
Larsen & Shaw Limited intends to expand our Walkerton facilities this year.  This addition will 
incorporate new, modern, accessible office space, washrooms, lunchroom, and training facilities. 
It will include the creation of a QA Laboratory, Test & Training Center.      
 
I am writing today to request an exemption from the Parkland Dedication Fee, $1,035.12.     
We clearly understand the value and the need for parkland which is why Larsen & Shaw has a long 
history of proactively contributing significant funds to local health & recreation projects (Soccer 
Complex, Optimist park, Market Garden, Hospital Foundation, etc).   We make these contributions 
willingly for the health and betterment of our community.  
 
We would appreciate your consideration of this request based on our long-standing and on-going 
commitment to this municipality. 
 
 
      Respectfully, 
      Mary Jane Bushell 
      President & CEO 
      Larsen & Shaw Limited  
 
 
 


